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Use Ala carte prices to cut your expenses for  
attending 2024 NEAFCS Conference 

Pat Brinkman (OH), Membership & Life Member Committee Member 
 

Celebrating NEAFCS’ 90th Anniversary should make travel to our 
Conference a must on your travel list. However, it can get expensive.  As 

Life Members we now have the option of choosing ala carte for 
conference offerings. This can cut down your costs and allow you to 

choose what you want to attend or can attend for the days you are at the 
conference. Remember ala carte pricing is based on costs to the 

Association (They are not making money on this.).   

Ala carte pricings for this year are: 

 Monday, Opening General Session and Welcome Event - 
$125 

 Tuesday, Life Member Meeting - $25 
 Tuesday, Regional Business Meeting & Awards Luncheon - $70 
 Wednesday, Exhibit Lunch, Exhibit Hall, Silent Auction and Annual 

Business Meeting - $75 
 Thursday, Exhibit Hall - $15 
 Thursday, Reception and Awards Banquet - $125 

 
If you attended all the events listed above the total price would be $435.  This can save 

you $90 over the conference member rate of $525 and still allow you to enjoy most of 

the conference activities we all love, including our 90th celebration on Thursday evening 

at the banquet.  This ala carte does not include concurrent sessions or other 

educational offerings or sessions.  If you want to attend concurrent sessions or other 

educational offerings you will need to pay the full conference fee of $525, if paid before 

August 1st   

Don’t forget to sign up for our Life member in-depth session on Tuesday morning, 
when the other in-depth sessions are. This is a Life Member-only tour of a 98-acre 

Desert Museum, a fusion of zoo, botanical garden, art gallery, natural history museum, 
and aquarium. You will need to register separately, and the cost is $90, which includes 

bus transportation and the tour. All in-depth sessions cost extra.  

Notice our Life Member meeting will be Tuesday afternoon. You will need to sign up for 
it with the cost of $25. We will have coffee, tea and water available at the meeting. This 

meeting follows the Regional Lunch meetings.   

With ala carte pricing, you can save some money and enjoy the conference. When you 
have time at the conference, don’t forget to volunteer at the registration desk, silent 
auction, or other areas. See you in Tucson!    
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